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May 18, 1966 

Dear Earl: 

A million thanks for your help in 
our efforts to make Sandy Springs 
a part of the City. We certainly 
feel that a lot of progress was 
made, just not enough. 

Let's hope that one day these people 
become aware of the vast opportunities 
Atlanta affords, and will share our 
feelings. 

Mr. Earl Landers 
Administrative Assistant 
to the Mayor 
68 Mitchell Street , S.W. 
At l anta , Georgi a 




